
 

 

 

Patient Experience Week is a global event to 
celebrate the people who impact on the patient 
experience every day. It is held in the last week of 
April each year. 2018 is the third year the Health 
Consumers’ Council (HCC) has convened events to 
mark this week. 

In 2018 HCC and Child and Adolescent Health 
Service are celebrating Patient Experience Week 
with a mini-Gathering of Kindness. Dr Catherine 
Crock AM from the Hush Foundation, and co-
founder of the Gathering of Kindness will be in 
Perth to convene a session for anyone passionate 
about the patient experience. 

To book:  

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/gathering-of-
kindness-pxw2018-tickets-43582772245  

 

When: Friday 
27th April 

Time: 9.30-1.30 

Where: The 
Platform, Level 
3, 256 Adelaide 
Terrace, Perth 

To book: 

Click this link to 
book your ticket 
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